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Mr. Russel Hatling, Director 
Minnesota Environmental Control 

Citizens Association GErtter(0 - 'K) 
144 Melbourne Avenue, S.E. . hat man 

Minneapolis, Minnesota 55414 
. Rome e)hnsen.  

Dear Mr. Hatling: Oommy-=Lars on=

I indicated in my June 3rd, 1971 letter that I would send you 

the conclusions of the AEC Regulatory Staff review of emergency 

core cooling systems for nuclear power plants. I am enclosing 

for your information a copy of the Commission's press release 

and Interim Policy Statement on this subject.  

Sincerely,

(Signeed, a* 1;. rices 

Harold L. Price 
Director of Regulation 

Enclosures: 
1. Press release 
2. Interim Policy Statement


